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What’s happening in 
Primary 3? 

 

 
Numeracy and Mathematics 

Our main focus this term will be 
subtraction.  The children will be 
encouraged to record the sum 
using this format. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Money  
We will also be developing our 
awareness of how money is used. 
The children will be able to identify 
coins, learn to pay for items and 
give the correct change. 

 
 

Data Handling 
We will be learning to collect data 
and ask questions to gather 
information. The children will learn 
to organise and display their 
findings in graphs and charts. 

 
 

Literacy    
 
Primary Three will continue to develop their 
knowledge of grammar by learning about 
nouns, adjectives, verbs and adverbs.  We will 
also be finding out how to use speech marks in 
our writing to show that someone is talking. 
We will continue to read a variety of fiction and 
non-fiction texts. 
 
 
  

Science  
We will be learning about materials.  The 
children will be able to correctly use the terms 
soluble (dissolve) and insoluble (insoluble) to 
describe how substances react in water. 

 
 
 
 

 

Trip to Vikingar  
As part of our social studies topic we will be 
learning about Vikings.  On Thursday 12th of 
March we will be going to visit Vikingar in 
Largs.  We will complete the outing with a trip 
to Nardini’s cafe for an ice-cream! Yum! 
 
On Monday 2nd March we will be performing a 
short assembly about Vikings.  There will also 
be an opportunity to visit the classroom.  We 
look forward to seeing you. 
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